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Mr Warren Eades 

 

Broken Hill Prospecting Limited (ASX: BPL) sadly and regretfully advises the passing of Mr 

Warren Eades, and as a consequence his cessation as a Director of the Company. 

 

The Company’s management and staff are deeply saddened by the loss of Mr Eades from the 

organisation, and the loss of his valuable contribution to BPL. 
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